Dear Melissa and To the Members of the Town Council,

Please accept my resignation as a Second Alternate BOARD MEMBER to the Bristol Zoning Board effective December 31, 2023.

It has been an honor and a unique privilege to serve on this board for almost four years. I leave for no other reason than my need to focus on the priority of running my business. Should I find myself with time again to be of service, I would welcome another opportunity to do so.

I highly recommend Myra Page as a respected and very knowledgeable potential candidate. She would be an asset to any board and would add a depth of experience from serving on previous boards. I hope you will consider her as a strong candidate to replace me.

Thank you for your belief in my appointment and I hope I have not only met, but exceeded your expectations as someone who relishes in opportunities to be part of any behind-the-scenes mechanics of our beautiful town of Bristol.

Most Sincerely,

Alayne White

Cc: Ed Tanner and Diane Williamson

2023 MOV - 6 PM L: 35

TOWN COUNCIL NOV 1 5 2023 MEETING